
‘Safeguarding is everybody’s responsibility’ 

At Ashley Junior School we are committed to safeguarding and 

promoting the welfare of children. We expect all staff, visitors and 

volunteers to share this commitment. 

If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of any of our 

pupils, please contact one of our Designated Safeguarding Leads. 

Mrs Charlie Bartolomeo 

Designated Safeguarding Lead– Email: c.bartolomeo@ajs.hants.sch.uk 

Miss Stella Cheesman 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

Email: s.cheesman@ajs.hants.sch.uk 

Mrs Hannah Pounds 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

& Designated Teacher for  

Looked After Children 

Email: h.pounds@ajs.hants.sch.uk 

Our Safeguarding Governor is Miss Liz Ward 


